
Rushcutters bay Park – Update 29th March 2021 

Our park is still under the blade 
Darling Point Society Members and Darling point Residents, 

Since the State Heritage listing handed down by the Minister in June 2020, all has been quiet on the 

surface.  However, a lot has been happening behind the stage. 

Woollahra Council is still undeterred and is ploughing ahead with its plan – as approved by all 15 

councillors. 

The General Manager Mr Craig Swift McNair has advised that a consulting company has been 

commissioned to prepare a Conservation Management Strategy (CMS) for Rushcutters Bay Park to 

be tabled around June/July 2021. 

Another possible way into the heritage listing is to dissect Section 60 of the Heritage Act 1977 to find 

a small gap to squeeze through and find a coma or two out place. 

Council elections are in September 2021 and we all expect to have a new Council which will listen 

and care about residents’ opinions instead of destroying our precious green and breathing space. 

 

The Darling Point Society 

 

 

http://www.darlingpointsociety.com.au/

